
13 

RARE FISH FOUND IN NULLARBOR 

Tiny, blind fish have been discovered by an Adelaide 
group of pot-holers - in the Nullarbor. 

Members of the group w~re exploring some Nullarbor caves 
when they saw fish swimming in subterranean pools. 

They caught some of the 2in.-long fish and took them to 
the South Australian Museum for identification, thinking them 
to be a variety of eel. 

The museum identified them as blind gudgeon - one of the 
rarest varieties in Australia. 

The fish had been found before only on a remote part of 
North-West Cape in Western Australia. 

The fish are thought to have been carried to the 
Nullarbor along one of the underground streams proved by 
geologists to run under the dead heart of Australia. 

The fish spend all their lives underground and have 
evolved to the point of not needing eyes. 

AUSTRALIAN FISHERIES NEWS LETTER 

Over the past year the editor of the Australian Fisheries 
Newsletter, Mr. P. Pownallr has published a series of articles 
called 'Unit Fishe r ies' . 

These articles took one Australian fishery (e . g. prawns) 
and gave the distribution effort and extent of the fishery 
throughout Australia. All these articles have now been pub­
lished in one "Newsletter" which is now available to the staff . 

While our Extension and Publicity Officer, Mr. A.C. 
Waldon was in Canberra recently he was kept busy conferring 
with me~bers of the Fisheries Branch of the Departmen~ of 
Primary Industry. Mr. Waldon says that Primary Industry are 
now thinking along the lines of doing an article on the 
fisheries of each State in coming Newsletters and eventually 
reprinting them as a whole similar to the articles on unit 
fisheries. 


